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STATEMENT BY OEMC EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR GARY W. SCHENKEL 

 
The City of Chicago has been in contact with our state and federal partners.  
While there is no credible threat to the City at this time, we remain vigilant.  We 
encourage residents to also remain alert, and call 9-1-1 if you witness any 
suspicious or unusual activity. 

# # # # 
 

To register for emergency notifications, subscribe to Notify Chicago at 
www.alertchicago.com or for people with disabilities or seniors to sign up for the new 
Voluntary Emergency Assistance Registry, see the OEMC website at 
www.cityofchicago.org/oemc 
 


